
From: Kandice Cordova
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Fwd: Keep the dunes open!
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 4:05:04 PM

From: Kandice Cordova <kandicecordova89@icloud.com>
Date: March 20, 2018 at 3:50:57 PM PDT
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov
Subject: Keep the dunes open! 

Being born and raised on the central coast the Oceano Dunes have
always had a place in my heart. Having family and friends that’s
don’t live locally has always been a struggle to find the “middle
place” that everyone is happy about when it came time to plan events
or gatherings. Never failed.... this is always the go to place!!! We’re
talking the past 28 years and more ( for me personally). It’s
Something to do for everyone and everyone always comes!!  This is
such a special and very important place not only for my friends and
family but the endless amount of people that it attracts annually! Not
only is this place important to me for family but it’s also my job. I
work on the beach for Steves Atv Rentals and am blessed beyond
words. I see the revenue that off roading 

vehicles bring to the table and it would be a significant loss to the
area if riding areas are permanently closed. Don't take this from those
that truly Love and respect the place for what it is. 

Thank you for your time, 

Kandice Cordova
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